
July 14, 2023 
 
 
 
The special meeting scheduled for 8 AM today was cancelled by Chairman Mach. 
 
It is the policy of Grant County, South Dakota, not to discriminate against the 
handicapped in employment or the provision of service. 
 
The next scheduled regular meeting dates will be Tuesday, July 18, 2023, and 
August 1 and 15 at 8 AM.  

 

 

_______________________       __________________________________ 
Kathy Folk, Grant County Auditor                  Michael J. Mach, Chairman, Grant County Commissioners 

 


